
Dale Burrus and Lauren Nelson Provide Strategies to
Limit Health Care Litigation Risk

Spencer Fane attorneys Dale Burrus and Lauren Nelson, recently published an article
for the American Health Law Association (AHLA).

Titled “Health Care Risk Mitigation in the Ever-Changing COVID Landscape,” the
article outlines how providers can minimize their potential exposure to litigation.

“The COVID crisis most certainly will give rise to litigation against providers in the
future, even with the prospect of immunity relief,” Dale and Lauren explained in the
article. “Focusing on the proven shields of creating and following policies and
procedures, communication, and documentation may help guard against lawsuits
and will provide safer care and arm providers with a strong and sound defense.”

To read the full article, please click here.
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